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Dear Readers, 

Season’s Best to You and Your Loved Ones! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to present the second issue of AMJ for 2025, 
featuring a diverse range of original research papers, case 
studies, and review articles. This edition highlights the 
valuable contributions made over the past year. 

We sincerely thank our readers for their continued support. 
Maintaining high-quality standards through rigorous peer 
review remains our priority. Special appreciation goes to the 
AMJ editorial team for their hard work in managing 
publications and providing timely feedback. 

Our heartfelt thanks extend to the editorial board and peer 
reviewers for their unwavering dedication to ensuring 
scientific integrity and excellence. 

Founded to support early-career researchers, especially 
from developing countries, AMJ remains committed to this 
mission. We also celebrate growing submissions from 
researchers worldwide, including Tunisia, Saudi Arabia, and 
India. 

We invite you to join our reviewer team, submit your 
research, or recommend colleagues.  

For any inquiries, please contact the AMJ editorial team. 

Sincerely, 
Rick Steves 
Managing Editor  
Australasian Medical Journal 
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